
Class Two Newsletter- Summer 2016 

Welcome back after your Easter Break. I hope you have all had a lovely time eating 

Easter eggs and that you are now ready for the final term.  

 

What will be learning about? 

This term we will be learning all about rainforests. We plan to find out all about animals 

and plants that live in rainforests around the world. We will be asking lots of questions.                                                                                                 

*What is the weather like in a rainforest?  

* How do plants grow?   

* Where are the rainforests in the world?   

* What are habitats and who lives in them? 

We will be learning about the life cycles of animals and how they look after their young. 

We hope to visit a farm to see and learn more about animals.  

P.E 

Hopefully the weather will improve so that we can soon have lots of P.E 

lessons outside. So please ensure your child has a full P.E kit in school, a water bottle 

and sun screen if they need it. There will be a sports week in June with lots of fun 

activities for your child to take part in. I will be running a bean bags rounders club 

after school, details to follow. 

Homework  

I will be continuing to send home phonics, comprehension and spelling homework. In 

addition I will continue to send home the ‘Finding Out’ book. I really enjoy looking at 

all the different ways the children have investigated and answered the question. It 

really supports their reading and researching skills. Please try and hear your child 

read as often as you can, it really does support their learning.  

 



Class Two Tests 

This term the year two pupils will be sitting some tests in; maths, reading, 

writing and S.P.A.G. The results of the tests will support my end of year 

assessment judgement. The year one children will have 

a phonic test. 

E.R.I.C.Time 

The children are continuing with E.R.I.C (Everybody Reading in Class) time. They are 

really enjoying bringing in their own books to read.  I am more than happy for them to 

bring in books from home but please make sure that their name is inside the book. 

Show and Tell 

This will continue on Monday afternoons. I really enjoy listening to 

them talk about what they have been up to. The other children are encouraged to ask 

questions. It is not essential that they have anything to show, they are more than 

welcome to just talk about an event. 

I hope you find this information useful.  

Mrs Granger and Mrs Yeoman 
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